
June 219, 2020 

Summer Hours 

Thursday – 

Saturdays 10-4 

We are here for you!  
Although our store may 
look a little different, our 
family run local business 
wants you to know we 
are pleased to be open 
early this year and 
provide two ways for you 
to get all your favorite 
soups, meals, and treats:  
Curbside Order Pickup or 
In-Store Shopping. 

 

 
NOW OPEN!  

 

Our Farm Market Bakery is open and brimming with 
preserves, soups, and bakegoods! 

 
We make over 30 kinds of soup!  

 
You can taste the wholesome goodness in all products 

Our outdoor seating area is open, and it is a great way 
to enjoy some lunch or refreshments whilst taking in 
the farm ambiance. 

 



 
 

Contact Us

 
 

Souptogo 

573 Parkside Drive 

Waterdown, ON, L8B0G7 

905-689-1652 

frootogo@cogeco.ca 

www.soup-to-go.ca 
 

Farm Update 

 

Q.  How will the farm look this fall? 

A.  Presently we have planted over 12 acres of 
pumpkins.  And that means your family can 
look forward to coming to the farm and 
keeping that tradition of picking out your 
pumpkins! 
We are also working on some new and 
adapted activities that will follow health 
officials’ guidelines and keep everyone safe – 
stay tuned for details! 
 
 
 

NEW Summer 2020   

This summer we will showcase the local fruits and 
vegetables as they ripen in season and use them in 
our feature bakery and soup options.  These items 
will be available for a limited time and are a great 
way to try something new that is in-season.  Our 
present feature item is Strawberry-Rhubarb Pie and 
Strawberry-Rhubarb Crumble Pie.  Order yours 
today, before they are gone! 

 
 
From our Family to your Family: 
Hope you are all well and safe.  We want to thank everyone for 
supporting our local family business.   
We wish all Fathers a Very Happy Fathers Day! 
The Hekman Family 

 

http://www.soup-to-go.ca/

